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PRESS RELEASE 
March 26, 2019 

OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING:  NAME OF DECEDENT RELEASED 
 

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement continues to investigate the shooting that 

involved a deputy with the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office.  The incident occurred on Sunday, 

March 24, on Avenue A in Port St. Joe.   

The shooting resulted in the death of Joseph D. Durman (46) of Kingsport, TN.  The 

investigation remains active.    
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